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in School Board Training

South Cook Division,
IASB Specialized Courses Offered, Exclusively, to South Cook Division Board Members
The IASB South Cook Division is offering division members an opportunity to complete
specialized professional development workshops. Each completed course will enable
members to obtain credit toward LeaderShop Fellow status and/or Master Board Member
status.
Six workshop offerings will be provided on set dates/times with each member selecting the
preferred workshop(s) of his/her choosing. The workshop and date/time offerings are as
follows:

Wednesday, April 13, 2016

"Superintendent Evaluation: Getting your Board Ready"

Wednesday, May 18, 2016

"The Board's First Responsibility: Detecting and Communicating a Compelling Vision"
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Wednesday, June 8, 2016

"The Board and Its Superintendent: Developing and Maintaining an Effective Relationship"

Thursday, June 9, 2016

"The Basics of Governance"
Thursday, June 16, 2016
"“The Critical Role of School Boards in a Democracy"

Wednesday, July 13, 2016

"Making Meetings Matter"
*All workshops will begin at 5:30 pm with registration as well as a light dinner and
conclude at 9:00 pm.

*Please note that the course entitled "Basics of Governance" is not set to be scheduled
again by the IASB until Joint Annual Conference 2016.

If you are interested in obtaining more workshop details or in completing on-line
registration, please click on the link below:

LeaderShop Courses Brochure

The South Cook Division hopes that you will take advantage of this, exclusive, professional
development offer.

For more information, please contact Debbie Muhlena via email at dmuhlena@iasb.com or
via phone at 630/629-3776, extension 1221.

Sincerely,

Perry Hill, IV

Field Services Director
IASB

phill@iasb.com
630/629-3776, ext. 1215
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ILLINOIS ASSOCIATION
OF SCHOOL BOARDS
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